
 

 
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  
Major reinforcement work on the metal structure of the  
Jacques Cartier Bridge in Montreal 
 

Dear Neighbour,  
The Jacques Cartier and Champlain Bridges Incorporated (JCCBI) would like to invite you to the 
next meeting of the good neighbourly relations committee to be held on Tuesday, May 8. This 
meeting, open to all residents and business owners in the sector, will take place in the evening 
at the Centre Saint-Pierre. 
 
During this meeting, we will discuss the various work done and planned in your area. This will 
include steel work currently being done between de Maisonneuve Boulevard and Sainte-
Catherine Street. 
 
On site, representatives of JCCBI, the work surveillance team, the contractor, the Ville-Marie 
borough, the local police station and various other partner organizations will attend the meeting. 

 
 

WHAT Good Neighbourly Relations Committee |  
Work on the Jacques Cartier Bridge  

WHEN    Tuesday, May 8, from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

WHERE  Centre St-Pierre, Room Roger-Poirier (203) 
1212 Panet Street in Montreal, 
Beaudry Metro Station 

 
You can find the minutes of previous committees at www.JacquesCartierChamplain.ca on the 
“Citizen Forum” page.  

Get regular updates about the work by signing up for our “Jacques-Cartier” email alert via our 
website at www.JacquesCartierChamplain.ca or follow us on Twitter @pontJCBridge. If you 
have questions or comments, please contact us at communications@pjcci.ca or 450-651-8771.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Good Neighbourly Relations Committee meeting. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  

 


